
 

 

 

Feedback Sought for Sandy Point Camping 
South Gippsland Shire Council is inviting community members to provide their input into the 

future planning of a caravan and camping ground in Sandy Point. 

The existing Sandy Point Caravan Park is too small with only ten camping sites available for 

short stay visitors and little room for expansion. It is also possible the site will be lost to 

residential subdivision in the future. 

Following an investigation Council has identified a preferred site for the grounds to be an area 

of land west of Sandy Point. This would provide ample space and a good connection to beach 

access. 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Strategic Planner Lyndal Peterson encouraged community 

members to share their opinion. 

“Council is committed to hearing from the community and ensuring that any action taken is 

with consideration of their views. This feedback is vital to ensure that an informed decision 

can be made. 

“Council is not intending to develop or operate a new caravan park facility on the identified 

land. This consultation seeks only to identify an appropriate site with community feedback 

considered,” said Ms Peterson. 

Those wanting to take part and make a submission are encouraged to visit 

www.oursay.org/southgippsland/sandypointcaravanpark before 5.00pm on Friday 28 October.   

Community members are also invited to attend a drop in session at the Sandy Point 

Community Centre on Thursday 3 October between 4.00pm to 7.00pm to ask further 

questions. 
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